
Government of India 
Ministry of Tourism 

(Travel Trade) 

  

  
File No: 2TT-I(40)/2018                                                           Date: 22.10.2018 

  

  
OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

  

  

       Sub:  Wide publicity to National Police Memorial set up in Delhi 

  

  

            The undersigned is directed to forward herewith a copy of 

letter received from the Ministry of Home affairs dated 8th October, 2018 
on the above mentioned subject with a request to give wide publicity 

among the tourists and other interested groups for their facilitation. 

  

  The National Police Memorial has been dedicated to the Nation 

on 21st October, 2018 by the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India. 

  

                                                                        

                                                                      

(I.R.V.RAO)   

                                                           Assistant Director (TT) 

  

  

To, 

  

1.  President TAAI/FAITH/IATO/HAI/FHRAI/ADTOI/ATOAI 

2.  DDG(Pub)/DDG(OM),Ministry of Tourism with a request to take up 

the matter with Indiatourism offices overseas for 

dissemination/wide publicity of the said information. 

3. The Regional Director, India Tourism Offices  

Delhi/Mumbai/Chennai/ Kolkata/ Guwahati for  information and 
necessary action  

  

Copy for information to:- 

  

PS to Secy(T)/ADG (T)/Director (TT) 



  
 


